Minutes November 2011 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors

Date:

November 10, 2011

Time:

10:00 AM

Place:

JFK Fitness Center

Attendees:
Erika Alperin



John Burt



Bob Broadhurst



Deborah Osborne



Tom Pendleton



Steve Phillips

Absent:
Allen Jokinen



Steve Mills



Bruce Cohen

Thanks to Deborah Osborne for recording and preparing the minutes of this meeting.

Secretary’s Minutes:  The secretary was not available for this month’s meeting.  The prior minutes from October will be approved at the next meeting on December 15th.

Treasurer’s Reports:  Steve was not present at the meeting this morning.  Financial statements were not discussed.  Bob mentioned upon his review he had a couple of minor questions for Steve.

Membership Report:  Bruce’s FY12 membership status reflects a lower membership count than this same time last year. The drop off is proportional across Federal, State, City and Other membership categories. 

Unfinished Business:  The General Services Administration (GSA) does not have a written licensing agreement with the Federal Fitness Center located in the McCormack Post Office Federal Building. As with the JFK Federal Fitness Center, the agreement is an unsigned written understanding of what services GSA will provide. However, the McCormack Fitness Center pays rent for their space, the JFK Center does not. 

The Board further discussed what necessary revisions may be needed for the Fitness Center’s Independent Contractor Agreement.  After thoughtful discussion, the board voted 7 to 1 (2 absentee ballots) to cancel Sara Lang’s Independent Contractor Agreement with the JFKFFC. 

New Business:  There was a motion and a vote to research the purchase of a new stereo system/microphone unit for the aerobics room. 

Announcement: Next board meeting is Thursday December 15th at 10:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Allen Jokinen

